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Hours of Operation
Lobby:

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 
Friday
9:00 am - 6:00 pm
Wednesday
10:00 am - 6:00 pm
Saturday 
Lobby Closed

Drive Thru:
Monday - Thursday
9:00 am - 6:00 pm
Friday
7:30 am - 6:00 pm
Saturday
9:00 am - 1:00 pm

3131 Holly Road
Corpus Christi, TX 78415

(Corner of Holly and Kostoryz)

Two Convenient 
Locations To Serve You

2140 Gollihar Road
Corpus Christi, TX 78416
(One block from the intersection 

of Gollihar Road and 
Crosstown Expressway) 

SAVE THE DATE
Texas Bridge Credit Union

Annual Meeting
The Annual Meeting will be 

held on March 25, 2019 

Season’s Greetings for a happy and fruitful New Year from 
Texas Bridge Credit Union’s Board of Directors and Staff.

New Year, New Checking Account!
Is your Checking Account meeting your financial needs?
All TXBCU checking accounts (Economy, Budget and GEM) come with the FREE 
services you need to do your day-to-day banking – Online Banking, Mobile Banking, 
e-Alerts, Debit MasterCard®, 24-Hour Teller Line, E-statements, Online Check 
Images, Bill Pay and FREE ATM access at TXBCU ATM’s. 

If you are tired of other financial institution advertising to be a low cost account but 
charging you higher fees then check us out! 

Contact Member Services or use our SWITCH KIT at www.txbcu.com to open 
your TXBCU Checking account Today.



  Holiday Hours
Closed Tuesday, December 25, 2018 Christmas Day

Closed Tuesday, January 1, 2019 New Year’s Day

Texas Bridge CU is thankful for the generosity of our 
membership during our annual Thanksgiving Raffle. 

Seven Thanksgiving dinner baskets were distributed to 
our member families in need during the holiday season. 
Thanks to everyone who contributed to our fundraiser!

We have a limited supply of Gift Envelopes and 
2019 Calendars in our Teller Department.

ATM’s are available 24/7 during the busy Holiday 
Season for your convenience. 

   APR= Annual Percentage Rate. Loans are
available to qualified members. All loans are
subject to usual credit standards. Your APR
depends on credit standing. Other restrictions
may apply. Credit union membership is 
required to receive loan services. 

Annual Thanksgiving Raffle

Fraud Prevention Tips for Credit 
Union Members
The holiday season brings family time, delicious food and 
good cheer. Unfortunately, it also brings fraud. Fraudsters 
fill with glee between Black Friday and New Year’s Eve as 
unsuspecting members let down their guard when holiday 
shopping. And, what’s on every fraudster’s holiday shop-
ping list? Data.

So, how can credit union members protect themselves dur-
ing the holiday season? Use these tips:

1. Think before you click on suspicious emails, online ads, 
deals and even apps. Suspicious emails and online offers may 
introduce malware once clicked. 

2. Keep an eye on your accounts.  Review checking, savings 
and credit card accounts daily and report any unusual activity.

3. Create complex, unique passwords for sites that store 
your sensitive information. Since it might be difficult keeping 
track of all the passwords, password management services can 
be a great option.

4. Keep an eye on your wallet and/or purse while shopping. 
It may seem obvious, but distracted shoppers make easy tar-
gets for thefts. 
 Source:  CUNA Mutual Group


